
September 17, 2019 
 The Page County Board of Supervisors met in session on this 17th day of 
September 2019, with Chuck Morris, Jon Herzberg, and Alan Armstrong present.  On a 
motion by Morris, seconded by Herzberg, the board moved to approve the agenda.  
Present from the public was John Van Nostrand. 
 King joined the meeting to update the board on roads.  There is shouldering work 
along J52 west of Coin to Fremont County.  Blades are out in all districts, and mowers 
are running.  The pipe crew is working on 130th Street and N Avenue.  The spray 
patcher is down.  The crews are starting to work on truck services for winter operations.  
Two loads of salt have been received.  The Braddyville Culvert has one concrete 
placement remaining.  King is working with Holmes regarding the EWP projects.  Mike 
Johnson called regarding J-14.  He stated it has a lot of ruts and needs fixed.  Homer 
Sowards joined the meeting.  Sowards discussed with the board that he needs gravel 
on his road, 310th Street.  King stated the road would have gravel this fall.   
 On a motion by Herzberg, seconded by Morris, the board moved to approve the 
publication of ordinance summary and notice of public hearing for proposed Ordinance 
Regulating the Placement of Wind Energy Conversion Systems on Property.   

On a motion by Morris, seconded by Herzberg, the board moved to approve the 
minutes of September 17, 2019. 

With no further business, the Board adjourned at 9:45 AM and will meet again 
Tuesday, September 24, 2019. 
Alan Armstrong, Chairman    Melissa Wellhausen  
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